June 23, 2022

To: St. Charles Parish Council Members
From: Ralph M. Wilderson

RE: Retiring

As a long time member of the St. Charles Parish Civil Service Board, | would like to thank the Council for
continuing to re-elect me to serve on the Board, however it is time to retire.

As a citizen of the Parish it has been an honor for over forty years to carry out one of my civic duties
with the parish.

My retirement will be effective August 1, 2022, Thanks again for your trust and support. | am deeply
grateful for the many opportunities given to me. | enjoyed helping to solve problems. | learned a great
deal from my colleagues and feel that my knowledge grew considerably during my time as a Board
Member,
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Ralph M. Wilderson R.M.W,

cc: MatthewiJeweII, Parish President
Dayna Parker, Director, Personnel Office

Civil Service Board




